
 

Press Release 
            NEWS: August 30, 2023 5pm 

Contact:  Matthew Kent 
mkent@bryan-county.org 

912.756.1992 

NEWS: Hurricane Idalia Update #6 

BRYAN COUNTY Ga, Hurricane Idalia continues to weaken as it makes its way inland. Trees and 
powerlines are blocking roads in various parts of the county. Look to www.BryanCountyGa.org  for a 
map of closed roads and downed power lines due to the hurricane. 

Bryan County Schools are closed for Thursday, August 31, 2023, and plan to be back in school on Friday, 
September 1, 2023. Bryan County Government offices will reopen on Thursday for regular business. 

Sign up for CODERED to get emergency alerts. Look to www.BryanCountyGa.org and Bryan County social 
media for the most up to date information. For city specific information go to www.richmondhill-ga.gov/ 
and www.pembrokega.net and their social media pages. Report downed power lines to Georgia Power 
at 1-888-891-0938, Canoochee EMC at 1-800- 342-0134, or Coastal Electric at 1-800-421-2343. Future 
updates will be posted regularly. 
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